
INSPECTION REPORT FORM 
AIR POLLUTION EMISSION SOURCES 

 
 

FACILITY: 
Precision Fabricating and Cleaning, Inc. 

DISTRICT: 
 Central District  

COUNTY: 
Brevard 

  
ADDRESS:                 

3975 E. Railroad Blvd. 
Cocoa, FL 32926 

CONTACT: 
Siva Thotapalli, Environmental & Safety Engineer 

321-394-2836 
AIRS# 

0090107 
 

PERMIT #: 
0090107-005-AO 

 

EXPIRATION DATE: 
January 30, 2012 

 
SOURCE DESCRIPTION: 

 Equipment Cleaning and Painting Facility 
 

INSPECTION DATE: 
June 9, 2009 

 

AUDIT TYPE: 
Level 2 

COMPLIANCE STATUS: 
In-Compliance 

INSPECTION COMMENTS/RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
On June 9, 2009, Ms. Danielle D. Owens of FDEP visited the subject facility to perform a level 2 compliance inspection.  
Contact was made with Mr. Siva Thotapalli, Environmental and Safety Engineer.  Ms. Owens reviewed the operating records 
required by the current permit.  Mr. Thotapalli accompanied Ms. Owens on a walkthrough inspection of the facility 
 
Facility-wide Conditions 
No objectionable odors were detected on or off facility grounds. 
No areas were observed where reasonable precautions were not taken to minimize pollutant emissions. 
No areas were observed where reasonable precautions were not taken to prevent the release of unconfined particulate. 
No visible emissions were observed; a Method 9 evaluation was not considered necessary. 
 
Emissions Units and Conditions (April 07 –March 08) 
The facility utilized 3.69 tons VOCs, 14.7% of the permit limit of 25 tons VOCs per 12-month period. 
The facility utilized 0.07 tons HAPs, 0.28 % of the permit limit of 25 tons HAPs per 12-month period. 
The facility operated less than 1,600 hour per 12 month period. 
 
 
 
Based on the site inspection and documentation provided, the facility was found to be in-compliance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
INSPECTOR(S) NAME(S): 

 Danielle D. Owens 
 
SIGNATURE(S): 

 
 

DATE: 
June 8, 2009 
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